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CONTRIBUTION RATE ADJUSTMENT 
Boise, Idaho – June 12, 2025 

At the May retirement board meeting, actuaries presented an overview of scheduled contribution rate 
changes and the impact of reducing future proposed contribution rates for employers and employees. 

The board considered different scenarios, and the motion was made to delay the 2.50% increase to July 
2027. Also in the motion, they chose to delay the 3.75% increase to July 2028 and reduce it to 1.25%. The 
motion unanimously passed. 

Below are the newly adjusted rates. 


